
News from Around the School 

This week we have been enjoying looking at the work that our children in Year 5 have been doing, ahead of 

the Ancient Greece day next week.  The mosaic work makes a great display in their middle area, alongside 

their fantastic writing.  We are looking forward to seeing the Year 5 children dressed up on Monday. 

       

                          

          

               



     

                      

      

Loving, learning and 

flourishing in community 

Well done to our girls’ football team, who this week 

took on a team from Our Lady of Lourdes School.  

Our girls are growing in confidence week by week, 

which this week led to a clear 8-0 victory for the 

home team.  Well done to everyone who played 

and thanks to Mr Morris for once again acting as 

referee and to everyone who came to cheer the 

girls on. 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all the children who this 

week earned a Values Award. As always, 

children have been displaying lots of our 

Values in their work, their relationships, and in 

their play. Well done to them all. 


